KOBE. TELEPHONE: KOBE (3) 0141-0143

Lloyd’s Register of Shipping.

7TH FLOOR, SHINKO BUILDING,
8, KAIGAN-DORI, IKUTA-KU,
(P. O. BOX NO. 446)
KOBE.

3-329

20th March, 1962,

Dear Sirg
S5.5. "OCEAN GLORY"

With reference to the above ship, we shall be cbliged
if you will kindly inform us what arrangements you propose
making for the Special Survey, whichwas deferre '
end of May, 1962 as the results of General Exami
Mukaishima in March 1961, to be carried ou®

Your intention regarding tphe~Mgchinery cond\tipn of class
referred to in cur letter of ¥
our Certificate No.Bl-6959

The Boiler Survey will mp~due at the end of the present
month.

Yours faithfully,

Wl o,

For the Surveyors.
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Messrs. Wheelock Marden & Co.,Ltd.,
HONG KONG.
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c.c. The Secretary, London. (ﬂ'-/ e 1/@}

Lloyd's Register
Foundation




